
 

Kiwi Can Open Day 2021 
 
Kia ora koutou e te whānau and greetings everyone! 
 
As you are hopefully aware from previous newsletter information, we are holding a Kiwi Can 
open day at Whitney Street School on June 17th and 18th, and we would love for you to come 
along! 
 
Kiwi Can is run by (us) the Graeme Dingle Foundation Marlborough at your child’s school – 
‘active learning’ based lessons which your tamariki attend every week. During their time with us 
we learn about four core values across the term:  
 respect 
 resilience  
 positive relationships 
 integrity  
Under these core themes we break each one down into three different ‘modules’ which we learn 
about, and these change from year to year.  
 
This term our value is resilience and this year our topic is broken into the three modules of:  
 goal setting 
 problem solving and 
 perseverance 

 
On this open day we encourage you to come along and join in on our interactive activities to 
gain a better understanding of what Kiwi Can is all about.  
 
Please  
✓ check the timetable below - to see when your child has a Kiwi Can lesson. 
✓ meet your child in their class - to come over to Kiwi Can, with their class. 
✓ return with your child to their class after their lesson has finished. 

 
We do ask that you come over and go back with your child’s class as our Kiwi Can classes are 
normally back-to-back, and this will make things more streamlined for everybody.  
 
Thursday 17th June    Friday 18th June 

 9:25am Room 4   8:55am Room 16 

10:10am Room 3   9:25am Room 15 

11:25am Room 8  9:55am Room 5/6 

 12:10pm Room 1  10:25am Room 7 

1:40pm Room 2  11:25am Room 10 

2:25pm Room 12  11:55am Room 11 

  12:25pm Room 9 

 1:55pm Room 17 

 2:25pm Room 18 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you then! 
Ngā mihi nui 
The team at Graeme Dingle Foundation Marlborough 

 
 
 


